
 
 
 

 
 

Statement of Reasons - B3067, A350, A35 and Longmeadow Lane – Upton 
 
To improve the safety of the area by implementing a new area of 30mph speed limit, 
which is currently the national speed limit.  
 
By reducing the speed limit and carrying out improvement works, this will help and 
support the existing accident cluster point (the A35/ B3067 Poole Road junction), which 
has been highlighted by our safety team through an internal audit. 
 
These works will be in conjunction with Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole Council 
and will link up with Creekmoor and the surrounding area. 
 
To regulate or reduce the speed of vehicles to a level which drivers can readily meet the 
general dangers which may be expected on these roads. 
 


